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REPORT OF MASTER AND SUBORDINATE AFFILIATION AGREEMENTS 
BETWEEN OUTSIDE HEALTH CARE INSTITUTIONS AND THE BOARD OF 

TRUSTEES OF THE UNIVERSITY OF ILLINOIS, CHICAGO 
 
 

On July 20, 2000, the Board delegated authority to approve all master and 

subordinate affiliation agreements between the Board of Trustees of the University of 

Illinois, on behalf of the UIC health sciences colleges, and outside health care entities, to 

the Chancellor at Chicago.  At that time, the Board stipulated that the Chancellor or a 

designee submit an annual report of all new or renewed master and subordinate affiliation 

agreements. 

In compliance with the Board’s policy, the Chancellor at Chicago reports 

that there were no new agreements approved between December 2003 and 

November 2004. 

 


